
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

​Year 7 Parents' Consultation Evening - six appointment limit lifted

Year 7 Virtual Parents' Consultation Evening

On Wednesday 26 February 2025, we shall be holding our Virtual Year 7 Parents’ Consultation Evening. This
evening will use the video meeting facility within the TES SchoolCloud Parent Evening service.

We have now removed the limit of booking only six appointments.

Making Appointments

To book appointments you will need to visit https://strs.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or use the link from the Parents page of
the School’s website. Below is a link to a full guide explaining how to make appointments using the system:

Parents' Guide for Booking Appointments - click here to open

Appointments can be booked up until midnight on Tuesday 25 February.

Kind regards

Dave Dempsey

Deputy Headteacher

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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